
     

 

 

Events of the Week
Sat! 1/17! Confession 4:30 - 5:00 PM!
! ! Mass 5:30 PM
Sun! 1/18! 8AM - 10AM - 12Noon
! ! Youth Choir Rehearsal - 11:00 AM 
Mon! 1/19! Mass 8:00 AM
Tue! 1/20! Mass 8:00 AM
Wed! 1/21! Rel. Ed. Classes 4:30 - 5:30 PM
! ! Adoramus in the Chapel - 7:00PM
! ! R.C.I.A Class 6:30 - 8:00 PM 
Thur! 1/22! Mass 8:00 AM
Fri! 1/23! Mass 8:00 AM 
! ! Jr. High  Youth Group 6:30 - 8:30PM
Sat! 1/24! Confession 4:30 - 5:00 PM
! ! Mass 5:30 PM!

Mass Intentions
Sat! 1/17! 5:30 PM
Sun! 1/18! 8:00 AM  St. Bernadette’s Community
! ! 10:00 AM Gloria Biglieri
! ! 12 Noon
Mon! 1/19! 8:00 AM
Tue! 1/20! 8:00 AM
Thur! 1/22! 8:00 AM
Fri! 1/23! 8:00 AM
Sat! 1/24!  5:30 PM Ron Sanchez
! ! !     Eddie Reynolds
 ✞For the intentions of!

Second Sunday in Ordinary Time
January 18, 2015 Your body is a temple of the 

Holy Spirit within you.
— 1 Corinthians 6:19a

Please consider endowments to St. Bernadette’s Parish

Walk For Life Update
St. Bernadette's is proud to announce that the bus for 
the Walk For Life on January 24th is currently  full! We 
are so grateful for all the prayers and sponsors 
donations for making this trip possible. Fr. Johnpeter 
will be celebrating Mass prior to the walk at 9:00 am 
on the 24th  for those who wish to arrive early and 
attend. All are welcome. Also, please remember to 
bring a lunch, lots of water, and a cell phone with you 
on the bus.  The bus will be leaving The parking lot of 
St. Bernadette's at 9:45AM. It cannot wait for anyone 
who arrives late. Fr. Johnpeter will be thanking all of 
our sponsors in a Mass in the coming week for their 
support of this event. Many of our parishioners cannot 
walk the long distance required and so have someone 
walking and praying in their place.

Next Weekend’s Readings
First Reading — The Ninevites turn from their evil way in 
response to Jonah’s message (Jonah 3:1-5, 10).
Psalm — Teach me your ways, O Lord (Psalm 25).
Second Reading — The world in its present form is 
passing away (1 Corinthians 7:29-31).
Gospel — Jesus proclaims, “Repent, and believe in the 
gospel.” The new disciples abandon their nets and follow 
him (Mark 1:14-20).

  Mass Intentions Request
Mass intended for:______________________________

Deceased: ___             Living: ___

Tel # _____________________

Requested by: __________________________________

Donation: $10.00
Please enclose check payable to St. Bernadette’s

Altar Flowers Request
In memory of: __________________________

Requested by: __________________________

Tel #_____________________

Cost: $40.00, please make check payable to St. Bernadette’s

 Society of St. Vincent de Paul
St. Bernadette’s Conference is accepting donations 
now! Needs: Non-perishable foods, Winter clothing 
and blankets. Drop-off bins are located in the back of 
the Church. Please call (209) 451-0774 for help or 
more information about SVdP.

St. Bernadette’s Ladies Guild will meet in the Msgr. 
Liam Moore Hall for a 9AM breakfast the second 
Saturday of each Month. No dues. Everyone Welcome! 

Next meeting is February 14th.

Mass Intentions & Altar Flowers
If there is a loved one whom you would like remembered 
at a special Mass or with altar flowers, please fill out the 
appropriate form below. You may drop it in the collection 
basket, mail it, or drop it by the parish office.

Please note: Parishioners who bring communion 
to the sick. Please arrive 5 minutes before the 
beginning of Mass to inform Eucharistic Ministers or 
Priest that you plan to give communion to the sick. If you 
have an extra pyx we ask that you please return it.

First Friday Taize Service
Come and celebrate an evening of 

prayer, adoration, and song!

Friday, February 6, 2015
7:00 - 8:00 PM

Treasures From Our Tradition
Old customs fade slowly, and in 1560 the Council 
of Trent tried for significant change in pastoral 
care of the sick. People resisted, thinking that the 
last breath was the right time for the sacrament. 
Although physical improvement was often noted 
after anointing, it was seen as a kind of bonus, 
rather than an expected outcome of a prayer for 
good health, strength, patience, and even healing. 
More than four hundred years later, many people 
still do not ask for anointing until it is literally  too 
late for the person to have reasonable hope of 
healing, or at least be aware enough to participate 
in the ritual. By then, it may even be too late for 
viaticum, the true “last rite.”We have a treasure in 
our tradition that we seem reluctant to use. We 
visit the sick, we anoint those who are in the first 
crisis of illness, we give Communion to those who 
are dying, and we keep  vigil and pray for those 
close to death. When anointing is celebrated early 
enough, optimally when the sick person is still at 
Sunday Mass, it can be a source of courage, faith, 
and hope for a difficult road ahead. When we 
anoint our sick, we remind them that they  belong 
to Christ and a community of faith. We bring them 
into the presence of Christ to reconcile, heal, and 
give strength and hope. We resist forces that 
isolate and alienate the sick; the symbol of touch 
is a powerful act of acceptance. Why wait until the 
crisis of illness is dire before we apply such a rich 
remedy to body and soul?

February Birthday Party
Everyone is welcome to come and join the 
parishioners who are celebrating their birthday in 
February! The celebration will be on Sunday, February  
8th after the 10AM Mass in the Msgr. Liam Moore Hall.

Next Weekend’s Second Collection
Church in Latin America

Next weekend, we will take up  the Collection for 
the Church in Latin America. Your generosity to 
the Collection for the Church in Latin America is 
invaluable to the future of the faith in this region. 
Your donations will fund catechesis, marriage 
and family  life programs, and seminarian 
formation. Please give with a joyful and generous 
heart. Please support programs like these and 
give generously in next week’s collection. 

St. Bernadette’s Needs Volunteers
Volunteers needed to help  with ushering duties at 
the 5:30 Mass.   If you are able to help, please 
leave your name and phone number with the 
church office 465-3081.  Thank you!

World Wide Marriage Encounter
Married couples: It has been said that the greatest gift 
you can give your children is two parents very much in 
love with each other. If you would like to enrich the 
communication in your marriage, consider attending a 
World Wide Marriage Encounter Weekend . The next 
Weekend dates are February 13-15, 2015 in Turlock.  
For more information visit our website at: 
stocktonwwme.org or contact John and Angelica 
Angarita at applications@stocktonwwme.org or 
209-691-0603.

In Observance of 

The parish office will be closed on
Monday, January 19, 2015
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